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Subject: Fwd: Your Freedom of Information Act Appeal (No. 2023-001)
From: David S Bralow <david.bralow@theintercept.com>
Date: 10/4/22, 5:01 PM
To: Ryan Devereaux <ryan.devereaux@theintercept.com>

Begin forwarded message:

From: "DOI FOIA and, Privacy Appeals" <FOIA.APPEALS@sol.doi.gov>
Subject: Your Freedom of Information Act Appeal (No. 2023-001)
Date: October 4, 2022 at 4:57:58 PM EDT
To: David S Bralow <david.bralow@theintercept.com>

Mr. Bralow: Thank you for your submission. The Department of the Interior (“Department”) has accepted
your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) appeal for processing, with a date of receipt of October 4,
2022, and it has assigned the matter as Appeal No. 2023-002.

Please be aware that the FOIA requires an agency to make a determination on an appeal within 20
workdays after the receipt of such appeal. 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(ii). While the Department will make
every effort to reach a decision on your appeal within this time limit, if you do not receive a determination
within 20 workdays, you may seek judicial review under 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(4)(B). However, should the
Department not make a timely determination on the appeal, it hopes that you will delay filing a lawsuit so
that it can thoroughly review the issues you raised and make a decision.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please e-mail them to the FOIA Appeals Office. Thank
you.
--
Darrell R. Strayhorn
FOIA & Privacy Act Appeals Officer
Department of the Interior

This e-mail (including attachments) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  It may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise protected by applicable
law.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this e-mail
to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or use of
this e-mail or its contents is strictly prohibited.  If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately and destroy all copies.
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